
PP Step 1: Citizen Review Plan 
 

1. The open house will be held at 5925 E Wilshire Drive, Scottsdale at 10am on November 18, 2020 
 

2. The neighbors will be notified by card on November 4, 2020. The names and addresses of Sherwood 
Heights homeowners and all homeowners 750 ft from Sherwood Heights boundaries will be 
provided by the City of Scottsdale Planning department. This list will be given to a printer to print 
the information required on the card and for the cards to be sent first class mail. 
 
A ‘White Sign’ that conforms to all Planning department criteria and signed off by Doris McClay will 
be erected at 5925 E Wilshire Drive on November 4, 2020. A photo of the sign with date and time 
stamp on the photo will be uploaded to the Planning department website. An affidavit will be 
completed and notarized confirming the sign was erected on November 4, 2020 and uploaded to the 
Planning department website. 


